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 The Assembly Law and Public Safety Committee reports favorably 

Assembly Bill No. 3804. 

 As reported by the committee, Assembly Bill No. 3804 designates 

certain public safety communications professionals as 9-1-1 first 

responder dispatchers.   

 Public safety communications professionals dedicate their lives to 

helping others by performing work that goes far beyond merely 

relaying information between the public and first responders.  In times 

of crises, the information collected and actions taken by public safety 

communications professionals form the foundation for an effective 

response by law enforcement agencies, fire departments, and 

emergency medical service professionals.   

 It is the sponsor’s intent to recognize these professionals as an 

important part of the first responder community by designating them 

as 9-1-1 first responder dispatchers. 


